Date: 15.01.2016

NOTICE
(Students)

Students are hereby informed that the College
Paper Recycling Unit has started re-functioning.
Those who are interested to have hands on training
to recycling paper by using waste paper may give
their names to Sh. Vijender‘Singh Bhagel (Room
No. A-2) by 25™ of January, 2016.

Accordingly, the students will be allotted time slots
as per their convenience and such names will be

displayéd on the Paper Recycling Unit Notice Board.
6t

(Dr. S.S.Chawla)

Convenor,
Paper recycling Unit
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